
 

 

WHS PHOTO RETAKE DAY  
MONDAY, SEPT. 26, 2016   

 
Parsons Photography is taking FREE photos for student ID cards in the 
auditorium on Monday, September 26th. 
 
All WHS students are REQUIRED to have their photo taken for student 
ID cards!!  Students can also purchase photos. Order forms are available in the 
office.  PLEASE NOTE:  IF YOU DO NOT HAVE YOUR PHOTO 
TAKEN, YOUR PICTURE WILL NOT BE IN THE YEARBOOK!!   
 
 
7:30-9:45 -  Open to staff & students who can  
                   come early 
 
9:45-10:10 - Freshmen 
 
10:10-10:35 - Sophomores 
 
10:35-11:00 - Juniors 
 
11:00-11:20– Seniors (remember ALL seniors  
need an ID photo, in addition to the photo they  
plan on submitting for the yearbook) 
 
11:20 - LAST CALL 
  
 
PHOTOS ARE FREE FOR STUDENT ID CARDS! 
All WHS students must be photographed for ID cards regardless of 
whether they purchase photos for themselves.   
 
ATTENTION STAFF: 
Come to the auditorium between 7:30 – 9:45 for individual photos. 
 
 


